
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION 

Donald Ryan, Plan Commission Chairman 

   

FROM: William J. Heniff, AICP, Senior Planner 

 

DATE: November 17, 2003 

 

SUBJECT: PC 03-41: Lombard Toyota – Request for Continuance 

   

 

Attached is a letter from the architect for the petitioner requesting a continuance of PC 03-41.  

This continuance is requested so that the architect can modify his building and/or site plans per 

Toyota’s request.  As such, the revised material will not be available for consideration at the 

November 21, 2003 meeting.   

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

Staff recommends that the Plan commission continue PC 03-41 to the December 15, 2003 

meeting. 
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